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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Following the easing of the lockdown on public transport by the President, 

Manafwa District Service Commission has lifted the suspension of receipt 

of applications in regard to its Job Advert in the New Vision Newspaper of 

1st April, 2020.  

 

The revised closing date for receipt of applications is three weeks from the 

date of this notice. 

 

Because Manafwa has been categorized as a border District during the 

COVID-19 Pandemic, applicants are encouraged to explore other 

appropriate means of submission including post office services in addition 

to hand deliveries.  

 

Applicants should strictly observe the Presidential Directives and Ministry 

of Health Guidelines in regard to control of spread of COVID-19 during 

submissions. 

 

Secretary District Service Commission, Manafwa   

Dated   5th June, 2020 


